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January 2024 
Dear Parents and Guardians,   
 

Year 1: African Drumming Workshop – Wednesday 6th March 2024  
 
To link into our topic after half term we have arranged for an external company to come into Colmers 
Farm to deliver an all-day African Drumming workshop for our Year 1 children.   
 

African Drumming & Soundbaths for Teambuilding & Wellbeing (primalsound.uk) 
 
In order for us to be able to run this all-day workshop we are asking parents for a voluntary 
contribution of £6 per child which can be paid via Arbor or at the office using a debit/credit card.  
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school at any time on 0121 716 0444 or 
email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher  
 
 

Year 1: African Drumming Workshop – Wednesday 6th March 2024  
 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________  Class: _______________ 
 
I DO/DO NOT give consent for my child to take part in the African Drumming all day workshop.  

 
I have paid the voluntary £6 contribution via Arbor. (please tick)  

 
Parents/Guardian Name: 

Signature: 

Date: 

https://www.primalsound.uk/
mailto:enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org

